
 

Matador Mining Limited 
 
 

Emerald House,1202 Hay Street, 
West Perth, WA, 6005 
T: 08 6117 0478 

www.matadormining.com.au 
info@matadormining.com.au 

  1 
 

ASX Announcement  
22 September 2020 | ASX: MZZ, MZZO 

Corporate calendar  

Matador Mining Limited (ASX: MZZ, MZZO) (the “Company”) advises that the Annual General Meeting 
of the Company is scheduled to be held on 18 November 2020. An item of business at the Annual 
General Meeting will be the election of directors. In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.13.1, the 
closing date for receipt of nominations from persons wishing to be considered for election as a director 
is 30 September 2020. Any nominations must be received at the Company’s registered office located 
at 1202 Hay Street, West Perth WA 6005. 

 

About the Company 

Matador Mining Limited (ASX: MZZ) is a gold exploration company with tenure covering 120km of 
continuous strike a strike along the highly prospective, yet largely under-explored Cape Ray Shear in 
Newfoundland, Canada. The Company released a Scoping Study in May 2020 which outlined an 
initial potential 7-year mine life, with a forecast strong IRR (51% post Tax), rapid payback (1.75 year) 
and LOM AISC of US$776 / oz Au (ASX announcement 6 May 2020). The Company has commenced 
a 12,000m drill program targeting brownfield expansion and greenfields exploration. 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Company’s Executive Chairman. 

To learn more about the Company, please visit www.matadormining.com.au, or contact: 

Ian Murray – Executive Chairman +61 8 6117 0478 

Adam Kiley – Corporate Development +61 8 6117 0478 

 

Reference to previous ASX announcements 

In relation to the results of the Scoping Study announced on 6 May 2020, Matador confirms that all 
material assumptions underpinning the production target and forecast financial information included 
in that announcement continue to apply and have not materially changed. 

 

 


